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I oppose SB 1098 because is material that is presented to students is inappropriate it 

does not matter who the material comes from, it is inappropriate. 

By giving exception to a particular class or distinction is racist! 

 

Would you want your child or grandchild to be exposed to inappropriate material in 

school? Please allow discretion in the material that is presented to students!  


